
 

Dear neighbours in 

Westhaven, 
Here is the end of the 

Summer 2016 issue of our 

neighbourhood newsletter, 

enjoy it! This newsletter 

was created by the 

community for the 

community. If you have 

ideas for the next 

newsletter in fall, please 

contact the coordinator of 

the Westhaven 

Neighbourhood Committee 

Annick Munyana at                    

514-484-1471X229 or email 

annickmunyana@ndg.ca 

 Newsletter 
 WESTHAVEN NEIGHBOURHOOD COMMITTEE 

 Working together to improve the quality of life in Westhaven 

Westhaven Day 
 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH 2016 
6-8PM  

At the Westhaven Community Centre 
 
 
 
 

For more info.:  
 

Anita Quintana: 514-872-6134/ 
westhavencentre@hotmail.com 

 Serge Del Grosso : 514-484-1471/ 
Sergedelgrosso@ndg.ca  
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What’s new in the 
neighborhood:  

Summer 2016 Contents 
P.1●  Westhaven Festival 

 

P.2● Westhaven Social 

Club & Community 

kitchen Info. 

 

P.3● Community Garden 

in Westhaven and Food 

Depot Info. 

 

P.4● Food Waste 

collection 

  

P.5● Eco Quartier News 

 

 P.6-8● Westhaven 

Community Center News 
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Did you know that ?  
There is a Community Kitchen taking place in Westhaven! 
Learn new cooking skills by preparing a variety of recipes in one of our 
community kitchen workshops taking place in the Westhaven Community 
Centre.   
Contact: Jennifer Brennan cuisine@depotndg.org  

Westhaven Social Club / Are you interested in Arts & 
Crafts ? Cooking ? Languages? Board games? Sports?  

 

A group of residents interested in these activities meet one Friday per month, between 
6-8PM at the Westhaven Community Centre. If you would like to participate or join the 
club or learn about others events in the neighborhood?  

Contact: Annick Munyana at 514-484-1471 X229 or Email:  socialclub@ndg.ca  

mailto:socialclub@ndg.ca
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How much does it cost to join 
the garden?  
There is a membership fee to join the 
garden. This fee helps the Food Depot 
buy materials and plants for the 

garden. If you cannot afford the 
membership we have reduced 
rates! Please ask us!  

 

 

For more information: 

Lauren Pochereva at the NDG Food 
Depot or come in person to the Food 
Depot at 2146 Ave. Marlowe  
Phone: 514-483-4680 ext.216 
Email: ag.urbaine@depotndg.org 

 

When does the garden in Westhaven start?  
Garden sessions will be on Saturdays, from 
2pm – 5pm 
Garden start (first day): Saturday, April 23rd 
Garden end (last day): Saturday, October 22nd  

mailto:ag.urbaine@depotndg.org
mailto:ag.urbaine@depotndg.org
mailto:ag.urbaine@depotndg.org
mailto:ag.urbaine@depotndg.org
mailto:ag.urbaine@depotndg.org
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  NEWS FROM YOUR NDG ECO-QUARTIER TEAM 

  
 
Door to door visits Food waste pick-up: The Éco-quartier NDG team will be visiting 
homes in the Loyola district to promote the upcoming food waste collection. This is 
your chance to sign up to have your garbage transformed into usable energy! 
  
Information on ecological moving: if you are moving, please remember that there are 
simple actions that you can do which really help the environment. check out 
the Répertoire des adresses du réemploi (in French) 
 
Protect your bicycle against theft – (free) Tandem, and local Police Stations 11 and 26, 
will engrave your bike free of charge. Bring your bicycle and a piece of identification, 
and we do the rest. Please contact Tandem CDN/NDG 514-736-2732 or email us 
at info@preventionndg.org to make an appointment to have your bicycle engraved or 
contact your local police station. These appointments are also free of charge. 
 
Buy a tree for 25$ (fall campaign). Citizens who are interested can buy one or more 
trees for the modest price of $25 ($35 for fruit trees). Purchases can be made online or 
in person at the Éco-quartier NDG. For more information or to buy a tree: 
http://www.unarbrepourmonquartier.org 
Order before October 4th  (deliveries October 11th ) 
              
No junk mail stickers are available at the Éco-quartier NDG. Free! 
  
Free mattress bags for moving available for mattress disposal (to fight against the 
spread of bed-bugs).  
 
Collecting Used HALLOWEEN COSTUMES   Bring your used costumes to the Éco-
quartier NDG up until Saturday October 22nd. These costumes will be distributed to 
other needy Halloween enthusiasts! 
 

Stay up-to-date with the Eco events in NDG! Please send us an email with the subject 
line « subscribe » ecoquartier@gmail.com and/or join our newsletter 

www.preventionndg.org 
Éco-quartier NDG – 6575 Somerled, suite 206 – 514-486-2727  -  

ecoquartier@gmail.com   www.preventioncdnndg.org 
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tel:514- 736-2732
tel:514- 736-2732
tel:514- 736-2732
tel:514- 736-2732
tel:514- 736-2732
mailto:info@preventionndg.org
http://www.unarbrepourmonquartier.org/
http://www.unarbrepourmonquartier.org/
http://www.unarbrepourmonquartier.org/
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The newsletter is supported by the NDG Community Council, funded by 

UPCOMING NEWS: 
Senior computer class 

Tuesdays & Fridays (10-11AM) 
50$/Session (Sept.20-Dec.15) 

At the Westhaven Community 
Centre! 

 
Contact: Anita Quintana /514-872-6134 

Westhavenndg@hotmail.com 
www.westhavenndg.com  

7405 Harley Av., Montreal, H4B 1L5 

This centre provides evening activities for teens, summer camps and 
afterschool program and many more.  (Details in the activity guide) 

 

Info.: Anita Quintana-Coordinator / 514-872-6134 
Westhavenndg@hotmail.com/ www.westhavenndg.com  

Join us on       : westhavencommunitycenter 

WESTHAVEN COMMUNITY 
CENTRE 

 

mailto:Westhavenndg@hotmail.com

